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Actions needed: 

1. Check inventory to see if you have an affected 1688 CCU by checking your CCU software version.  The 
software version can be found on the bottom right corner of the screen during boot up. Please fill out our 
Customer Acknowledgement Form at www.Stryker.com/1688CCUrecall.  
RESPONSE IS REQUIRED BY JUNE 24th 2022 

2. If affected product is found in your inventory, please call your Stryker Sales Representative or contact your 
Stryker OnSite Speacialist to upgrade CCU Software. Please use Temporary Solutions (section below) until 
software upgrade is complete. 

3. If no product is found at your account(s), ensure to complete Customer Acknowledgement Form, as 
mentioned in Step 1 at www.Stryker.com/1688CCUrecall. 

 

 

Temporary Solutions 

Preventing the Flip: 

1. The only way to prevent the possibility of the image flip is to remove the USB A-to-B Cable 
from the CCU to Hub. However, this will cause the loss of device control through the CCU. 

Methods to Avoid/Correct Flip: 

1.  Do not select "End Case" on the Hub while a camera head is inserted. 
2.  If the flip does occur, unplugging and re-plugging the camera head will resolve the issue. 

However, this is only temporary, and this may occur again if "End Case" is selected. 
 
 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email endorecall@stryker.com. 
 
 
On behalf of Stryker we thank you sincerely for your help and support in completing this action and regret any 
inconvenience that may be caused.  We would like to reassure you that Stryker is committed to high quality 
standards and meeting your expectations. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ashley Lower 
Product Field Action Associate Manager 
 

 
 


